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29 March 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers,       

Thursday 1st April is the final day of the Spring term. It has been lovely to welcome the 
children back into school and it is a real testament to them that they have all settled 
back in so quickly. On 1st April we will finish at our usual time and we ask that you 
collect your child at their usual allocated time between 2.30-3pm. 

This year is passing really quickly and when we return after the Easter break we will 
already be into the Summer term. Hopefully we will see lots of sunshine and be able 
to move our learning outside more regularly. Please can you provide your child with a 
named sun hat to wear at school each day and ensure that your child has a filled water 
bottle that can be topped up throughout the day. We also recommend packing a 
lightweight rain mac into your child’s book bag as the Cornish weather can be highly 
unpredictable. 

We advise that you apply sun cream to your child before school each day but if you 
would like your child to reapply sun cream during the day we ask that you provide a 
named bottle of sun cream that can be kept at school. 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a Happy Easter and we look 
forward to seeing the children on Monday 19th April 2021. 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Mrs Rundle – Head of School 
Mr Walker – KS2 Lead 
Mrs Bawden – KS1 Lead 
Mrs Evans – EYFS Lead 
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